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Good morning Cary High...Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America. And to the republic for
which it stands. One nation, under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.

TODAY

Interested in the PSAT? Register for the PSAT on the Student Services Website by September
20th. The exam is scheduled for October 11th.

Attention all Students: Voting for Class Representatives and Freshman Class Officers will take
place today, during A lunch in the gym lobby and B lunch outside of discipline.

Attention Seniors: If you would like to be nominated for the UNC Charlotte Levine Scholarship,
stop by Student Services to sign up.

TOMORROW

The Hispanic Club will meet tomorrow, right after school in room 202. Anyone interested in
becoming a member or an officer, please attend this meeting. Everyone is invited!

Check this out! Meet Cary High graduate and science fiction author Scott Rankin in the Media
Center tomorrow during SMART lunch.

LaCrosse Team will have an interest meeting Wednesday, @ 2:30pm in the library. Come out
and hear about the exciting things happening this year!

ON HOLD
Key Club will hold their interest meeting Thursday during lunch in the auditorium.
Alpha Beta Meeting for CURRENT members Thursday, A lunch in Rm 1112.

There will be a regular Environmental Club meeting on Thursday, A lunch in room 1108.



Future Business Leaders (FBLA) will have an interest meeting during lunch in room 2210 on
Thursday Sept 14. Snacks will be provided.

Attention Fellowship of Christian Athletes!Are you interested in becoming a FCA leader? Join
us in room 1009 Friday during SMART lunch!

The African American Students Club will be having an interest meeting Monday, September
18th during lunch in the Career Center. All are Welcome!



